

MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: _____

Date: .../.../ 20...

Class: S7

Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 7: UNIT 3 – WHAT WE WEAR, WHAT WE WASTE VOCABULARY 2

A. VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meaning	No.	New words	Meaning
1	climate (n)	khí hậu	9	emissions (n)	khí thải
2	wool (n)	len	10	environmental (adj)	thuộc về môi trường
3	cotton (n)	vải bông	11	pollution (n)	sự ô nhiễm
4	raw materials (n)	vật liệu thô	12	recycle (v)	tái chế
5	plastic (n)	nhựa	13	waste (n)	sự lãng phí
6	polyester (n)	sợi PE	14	algae (n)	tảo
7	rayon (n)	tơ nhân tạo	15	foam (n)	bọt
8	acrylic (n)	len nhân tạo	16	habitat (n)	môi trường sống

* Note: n = noun: danh từ; v = verb: động từ; adj = adjective: tính từ

* Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi và chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển.

B. HOMEWORK

I. Complete the sentences by using words or phrases in the box

wool	relatives	climate	polyester	habitat	silk
------	-----------	---------	-----------	---------	------

0. Have you got any relatives you have never met?

1. The Mediterranean (Địa Trung Hải) _____ is good for growing citrus fruits (hoa quả họ cam chanh) and grapes.

2. Most football strips (trang phục bóng đá) are made from _____.

3. How many balls of _____ did you need to knit (đan) that sweater?

4. Her hair was so soft it was like _____.

5. Animals are losing their natural _____ because of deforestation (nạn phá rừng).

II. Put the correct form of the word in the bracket to make a meaningful sentence

0. I've never been to Europe before. (be)
1. Media attention has *shifted onto* (chuyển hướng sang) _____ issues. (environment)
2. The company claims it is not responsible for the _____ in the river. (pollute)
3. The program is intended to *lower* (giảm thiểu) greenhouse gas _____. (emit)
4. The Japanese _____ more than half their waste paper. (recycler)
5. She looks pretty in a simple _____ dress. (cottony)

III. Choose the correct answer by circling A, B, or C

0. I must book a _____ for our game of tennis tomorrow.
 (A) court B. field C. team
1. This _____ is going to be *moulded* (đúc) into plates.
 A. plastic B. silk C. rayon
2. She *scraped* (gạt) the _____ off her coffee.
 A. rayon B. foam C. emissions
3. Being unemployed is such a _____ of your talent.
 A. waste B. wasted C. wasting
4. The cost of _____ was going up.
 A. raw materials B. pollution C. algae
5. The grassland is an important _____ for many wild flowers.
 A. habitat B. life C. place

IV. Find out the words based on the clues below

0. (of a disease or characteristic) given to a child by its parents before it is born	→	<u>HEREDITARY</u>
1. smooth, shiny material made from <i>cellulose</i> (= wood fibers)	→	R _ Y _ _
2. a mass of very small bubbles formed on the surface of a liquid	→	F _ _ _ _
3. any material, such as oil, cotton, or sugar in its natural condition, before it has been processed for use	→	_ A _ M _ T _ I _ L _
4. a cloth that is produced by chemical processes from a type of acid	→	_ C _ Y _ I _
5. very simple, usually small plants that grow in or near water and do not have ordinary leaves or roots	→	A _ G _ _

V. Match the word or phrase on the left column with its definition on the right column

0. in tears	a. an artificial material that is a kind of plastic, often used for making clothes, bags, tents, etc.
1. plastic	b. crying a lot
2. polyester	c. thread that is made from the soft, thick hair that grows on the bodies of sheep and some other animals
3. wool	d. an amount of a substance that is produced and sent out into the air that is harmful to the environment
4. climate	e. an artificial substance that can be shaped when soft into many different forms and has many different uses
5. emissions	f. the general weather conditions usually found in a particular place

0 - b	1 -	2 -	3 -	4 -	5 -
-------	-----	-----	-----	-----	-----

VI. Circle the mistakes (A, B or C) in each sentence and correct them

0. An apples a day keeps the doctor away. → apple
A (B) C
1. The sheets are a cotton and polyeter blend. →
A B C
2. Carbon emission are the key problem causing global warming. →
A B C
3. Industrial practices (những hoạt động công nghiệp) has caused →
A B
pollution of the air and water.
C
4. Oil is an important raw materials which can be processed (xử lý) →
A
into many different products, including plastics.
B C
5. They are studying various way to recycle garbage into →
A B
fuel (nhiên liệu), which is proved (chứng minh) to be difficult.
C

Questions 21–25

- Read the text and questions below.
- For each question, mark the letter next to the correct answer – **A, B, C or D** – on your answer sheet.

A month ago I had no idea that on a Saturday afternoon in November I'd be hanging 30 metres above the ground and enjoying it. Now I looked down at the river far below me, and realised why people love rock-climbing.

My friend Matt and I had arrived at the Activity Centre on Friday evening. The accommodation wasn't wonderful, but we had everything we needed (beds, blankets, food), and we were pleased to be out of the city and in the fresh air.

On Saturday morning we met the other ten members of our group. Cameron had come along with two friends, Kevin and Simon, while sisters Carole and Lynn had come with Amanda. We had come from various places and none of us knew the area.

We knew we were going to spend the weekend outdoors, but none of us was sure exactly how. Half of us spent the morning caving while the others went rock-climbing and then we changed at lunchtime. Matt and I went to the caves first. Climbing out was harder than going in, but after a good deal of pushing, we were out at last – covered in mud but pleased and excited by what we'd done.

- 21** What is the writer trying to do in the text?
- A** advertise the Activity Centre
 - B** describe some people she met
 - C** explain how to do certain outdoor sports
 - D** say how she spent some free time
- 22** What can the reader learn from the text?
- A** when to depend on other people at the Centre
 - B** how to apply for a place at the Centre
 - C** what sort of activities you can experience at the Centre
 - D** which time of year is best to attend the Centre

23 How do you think the writer might describe her weekend?

- A interesting
- B relaxing
- C frightening
- D unpleasant

24 What do we learn about the group?

- A Some of them had been there before.
- B They had already chosen their preferred activities.
- C Some of them already knew each other.
- D They came from the same city.

25 Which of the following advertisements describes the Activity Centre?

A

ACTIVITY CENTRE

Set in beautiful countryside.
Accommodation and meals provided.
Make up your own timetable – choose from a variety of activities (horse-riding, fishing, hill-walking, sailing, mountain-biking).

B

ACTIVITY CENTRE

Set in beautiful countryside.
Accommodation provided. Work with a group – we show you a range of outdoor activities that you didn't realise you could do!

C

ACTIVITY CENTRE

Set in beautiful countryside. Enjoy the luxury of our accommodation – each room has its own bathroom. Work with a group, or have individual teaching.

D

ACTIVITY CENTRE

Set in beautiful countryside. You can spend the day doing outdoor activities and we will find your accommodation with a local family.

PET 1 – TEST 4 – LISTENING PART 2

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé: <https://tinyurl.com/3m6kav82>

Questions 8–13

You will hear an interview with a champion gymnast called Maria Anderson.
For each question, choose the correct answer **A**, **B** or **C**.

-
- | | |
|--|--|
| 8 Maria decided to take up gymnastics | A at a gymnastics competition.
B in a sports lesson at the school.
C when she read a book about a gymnast. |
| 9 When did Maria realise she could be champion gymnast? | A when she won some local competitions
B as soon as she started to practise gymnastics
C when a well-known coach offered to teach her |
| 10 Why does Maria think success has not changed her? | A She believes she's a sensible person.
B Her parents help her live a normal life.
C People tell her she's the same as before. |
| 11 What does Maria say about school? | A She feels too tired to study.
B She has little time with school friends.
C She is allowed to miss some lessons. |
| 12 What does Maria do in her free time? | A make videos
B go to concerts
C watch cartoon films |
| 13 What is Maria's favourite thing in her room at home? | A a poster of a band with a singer
B a glass case with her cups and prizes
C a picture of herself with another gymnast |

PET 1 – TEST 2 – LISTENING PART 3

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<https://tinyurl.com/3zy4u7f3>

Questions 14–19

You will hear a girl called Hannah talking about her family's champion horse called Griffon.
For each question, fill in the missing information in the numbered space.

Griffon the Horse

The international horse show will be held in the month of (14), just after Hannah's birthday.

The family will travel from Poland to the horse show in (15)

The person who will ride Griffon round the ring in the international show is Hannah's (16)

Two weeks ago Griffon won some (17) as a prize.

Hannah's ambition is to work as a (18)

When Griffon wins a competition, he is given some (19) by the family.

I. Fill in the blanks with the missing English words

English words	Meanings
0. <i>brilliant</i>	<i>rực rỡ (a)</i>
1.	áo khoác có mũ (n.phr)
2.	quần thể thao (n.phr)
3.	áo ngắn tay (n.hr)
4.	cổ áo (n)
5.	da (chất liệu) (n)
6.	vòng tay (n)
7.	trang sức (n)

II. Choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) to complete each sentence

0. Obesity can raise the risk of _____ disease.

- A. gill **B. lung**
C. feather D. beak

1. My _____ fell off and I had to hold on to my shirt all day.

- A. trainers B. button
C. silk D. laces

2. The coat has a detachable _____.

- A. earring B. sandals
C. linen D. hood

3. The box contained a pair of white gold _____.

- A. earrings B. earwear
C. earring D. earhook

4. The _____ on my backpack are too tight, they hurt my shoulders.

- A. strap B. strings
C. straps D. string

5. The _____ are too long for me, I have to cut them off.

- A. sleves B. sleeve
C. sleve D. sleeves